
 

 

 

 
 

“InnoPower@JC:	Fellowship	for	Teachers”:	
Invitation	to	apply	for	the	Teacher	Fellowship	programme	(second	cohort)	

	
Initiated	and	funded	by	The	Hong	Kong	Jockey	Club	Charities	Trust	with	Ednovators	as	a	

Lead	Partner,	“InnoPower@JC:	Fellowship	for	Teachers”	is	a	four-year	programme	that	aims	to	
nurture	the	innovative	capacity	of	teachers	and	supports	them	to	take	on	innovative	initiatives	
that	will	benefit	their	schools.	 	

	
With	 support	 from	 their	 principals,	 buddies	 as	 well	 as	 a	 community	 of	 supporters	

connected	through	the	Programme,	the	inaugural	cohort	of	Teacher	Fellows	have	completed	
their	 10-week	 sabbatical	 programme	 and	 are	 getting	 ready	 to	 implement	 their	 innovative	
project	in	their	school.	
	 	

You	too	can	join	this	community	of	Teacher	Fellows	and	realise	your	dream	in	education.	
To	be	eligible,	you	must	be	passionate	and	 innovative	and	must	be	supported	by	a	 team	of	
two	fellow	teachers	who	agree	to	be	your	buddies.	 	

	
If	you	are	successfully	selected	as	a	Teacher	Fellow,	you	will	attend	a	10-week	sabbatical	

programme	from	April	to	June	2018,	of	which	8	weeks	are	to	be	conducted	in	Hong	Kong	and	
2	 weeks	 overseas,	 providing	 you	 a	 break	 from	 your	 teaching	 duties	 to	 focus	 on	 your	 own	
development	 and	 capacity	 building.	 Your	 buddies	 will	 also	 be	 invited	 to	 join	 the	 2-week	
overseas	 programme	and	 selected	 sessions	 in	 the	 10-week	 programme.	After	 that,	 you	will	
receive	support	to	turn	your	ideas	into	reality	in	the	2018-19	school	year.	Together,	you	and	
your	 Buddies	 will	 become	 members	 of	 a	 community	 of	 change-makers	 who	 support	 each	
other	to	co-create	and	promote	innovative	ideas	and	to	make	improvements	in	education.	  

	
Please	visit	our	website	at	https://jcinnopower.hk/teachers for	

details	and	for	application	procedures.	We	will	be	happy	to	provide	
you	 further	 information,	 so	 please	 contact	 us	 via	 email	
(teacherfellows@ednovators.com),	 or	 call	 or	 message	 us	 on	 5460	
5829.	 	

	
We	 hope	 you	 will	 consider	 this	 unique	 opportunity	 to	 make	

change	to	your	career,	your	school,	and	your	students.	 	
  




